Town of East Fishkill

Dutchess County, New York

330 Rt. 376, Hopewell Junction, New York 12533

IMPORTANT NOTICE

July 2, 2025

Dear Resident,

Please be advised that work to replace the damaged
culverts on Laura Lane will commence on Monday July
7t and last approximately one week.

Access thru the work area will be limited to a single
temporary lane. Accordingly, please refrain from having
any large delivery trucks scheduled during this time
period.

Please direct any questions to the undersigned. We are
sorry for any inconvenience this may cause and thank
you for your patience.

Scott M. Bryant, P.E.
Town Engineer
Town of East Fishkill
856-221-2428



